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Subject EOI for the position of SLSS Director of Finance 

 

I wish to advise the position of Director of Finance is vacant following the Annual Council 
Election Meeting held Tuesday 4 June 2019. 

Expressions of interest are now called for the position of Director of Finance - Surf Life 
Saving Sydney.  

Expression of Interest closes on Friday 5 July 2019. 

In accordance with the SLSS Constitution, all Expressions of Interest’s received by the 
Board of Management for the vacant position will be presented at the next Branch 
Council Meeting on Tuesday 6 August 2019 for election. 

The elected candidate will assume duties on Wednesday 7 August 2019. 

Expressions of interest should be addressed to the Director of Administration SLSS and 
marked “confidential”. Email to da@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 

Members who wish to express an interest in the position should contact me for further 
information. 

 

Regards 

 
 

Elissa Hancock 

Director of Administration  
Surf Life Saving Sydney Branch 


